
 

 

CAI Conference Committee Update 

 

The 2024 education/conference committee worked throughout the year to put together the 2024 
CAI Canada Conference, held on September 26 in Toronto.  This year’s conference brought together 
professionals, experts and thought leaders from across the industry, and focused on providing 
valuable educational sessions that addressed some of the most pressing and timely "hot topics" 
facing the condominium industry today. The conference was a resounding success, and we owe 
this accomplishment to the hard work of our volunteers, the generosity of our sponsors and the 
participation of all our attendees. 

At the heart of this year’s Conference were the educational sessions, which sought to identify 
emerging trends and challenges for condominium corporations.  From general safety to fire safety, 
and from sustainability to mental health, each session aimed to provide the attendees with 
practical and actionable knowledge that they could apply at their condominium corporations. We 
are grateful for the time and effort that our moderators and speakers dedicated to ensuring that the 
attendees would leave more knowledgeable than before arriving at the conference. 

We would also like to extend our sincerest thanks to our sponsors – including our title sponsor Egis 
- whose generosity and support made this event possible. The commitment of all of our sponsors to 
furthering education and professional development in our field is invaluable and we look forward to 
continuing to collaborate in the years ahead. 

In addition to our sponsors, this year’s conference would not have been possible without the 
dedication of our incredible volunteers.  The education/conference committee is made up of 
professionals who take time out of their busy lives to give back to the community and industry that 
has given them so much.  A huge thank you to our education/conference committee members: 
Bradley Chaplick, Tanisha Jhuman, Shawn Pulver, Yasmeen Nurmohamed, Sam Soltani, Darla 
Ahmeti, Darryl Fulton, Babak Ardalan and Natalia Polis. 

Last, and surely not least, the education/conference committee is grateful for the effort, work and 
support given by Lynn Morrovat and her team TouchPoint AMC. The conference would not have 
been a success without you, and we thank you for ensuring that the ideas of the 
education/conference committee come to fruition. 

Thank you once again to everyone who made this year's conference a success. We can’t wait to see 
you next year! And speaking of next year…. Mark your calendars now for Tuesday May 13th for the 
2025 Annual conference taking place once again, at Parkview Manor in Toronto. Our annual call for 
topics and speakers has been released and submissions are due to hello@caicanada.com by 
Friday January 3rd, 2025. 
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